
Thank You! 

Thank you to PTL and Our Savior 

families making our teachers feel 

so special and appreciated this week!   
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9  8:30 & 10:30am  
 In-person & Live Stream 
 Mother’s Day 

21  Virtual School Instrumental  
  Concert 

23  New Member Sunday 
  8:30 & 10:30am Worship 

24-25 8th Grade Class Trip 

31  No School - Memorial Day 

May 

4  1/2 Day: K-8 (dismiss 11:45am)  
  Early Childhood Closed 

7  Pre-Kindergarten Last Day 

8  K-8 Field Day 
  Preschool Last Day 

9   K-8 Last Day 
  8:30am- Grades 4-8 Awards 
  9:10am- Grades 4-8 Chapel 
  9:55am- K-Grade 3 Chapel 
  10:20am-K-Grade 3 Awards 
  11am-All Students Dismissed 

June 



Summer Day Camp - Sign Up Today!  

Panther Camp, a summer day camp at Our Savior 

Lutheran School, is now enrolling for all remaining 

seats! Camp is available Monday – Friday, 7am to 

6pm beginning Monday, June 14th through Friday, 

August 13th for ages 3-13 years. Find more 

information and register your child at 

panthercamp.weebly.com. Questions may be 

emailed to Camp Director, Windy Carroll, at 

wcarroll@oursaviorlansing.org. 

Share the Light and Earn Tuition Credit for 2021-22 

School Year 

We invite school families to assist us with the 

growth of our school through our referral program, 

Share the Light. A tuition credit of $200 per new 

student is available to current school families who 

refer new school families. All you have to do is refer 

a new school family and be sure to tell the family 

you are referring to put your name on their 

enrollment form.  If that new family is still enrolled 

at the beginning of October, you get your tuition 

credit applied directly to your TADS account.  

Worship Opportunities 

Sundays: 8:30 & 10:30am In-Person and Live Stream 

Attendance 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day, please notify the school by calling the 

attendance line at 517-925-5059 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence.   

Food Bank Needs 

The Our Savior Food Bank is in need of personal 

care items.  If you are able to donate: toothpaste, 

shampoo, bar soap, laundry soap, dish soap, etc, 

those items may be placed in the Food Bank bin in 

the Church Lobby.  Along with personal care 

items, the Food Bank also accepts donations of 

non-perishable food, clothing and household items 

in good condition.  

Women's Backyard gatherings and Bible Study 

Women of OSL are invited to a backyard Bible 

study and fellowship on Monday evenings, through 

May 24, from 7:00 - 8:00 PM at Kristin Wangelin's 

house (7006 Captiva Dr. Lansing 48917). We will be 

studying the book of Ruth. For more information, 

please contact Kristin Wangelin  

(517-599-7052) or Lexie Brown, 

abrown@oursaviorlansing.org. 

 

Field Day Volunteers Needed 

Our end of the school year Field Day for grades K-8 

will be held on Tuesday, June 8th in the 

morning.  Any parents who are interested in 

volunteering to assist teachers with a variety of 

outdoor games for our students are invited to let 

the school office know.  You may email Deb at 

dwalworth@oursaviorlansing.org.  

Last Day of School K-8 Schedule-Dismissal at 11am 

In keeping with our social distancing for our classes 

during chapel, we will be using our same schedule 

for the last day of school on Wednesday, June 

9th.  Students will participate in chapel and also 

receive their third trimester and all school year 

awards before going on their summer break. 

8:30am- Grades 4-8 Awards 

9:10am- Grades 4-8 Chapel 

9:55am- Kindergarten-Grade 3 Chapel 

10:20am-Kindergarten-Grade 3 Awards 

11:00am-All Students Dismissed-Carline as usual 

Cereal Boxes Needed 

3-5 grade STEAM class are needing some EMPTY 

cereal boxes.  You may give them to Ms. Myzac, 

Mrs. Becker or Mrs. Sohn. 

School Instrumental Concert 

This year’s annual School Instrumental Concert will 

be a pre-recorded event and available on Our 

Savior’s YouTube channel, Friday, May 21st.  The 

concert will feature music from Our Savior’s band, 

hand bells, and chimes. 

8th Grade Class Trip 

This year the 8th grade class trip will be May 24th & 

25th with a trip to Detroit and Frankenmuth.  It will 

be two days filled with Faith, Food & Fun. More 

information will be sent home to 8th grade parents.  

Friday, June 4th 

Friday June 4th is the end of the third trimester.   

It will be a half day of school for students in  

grades K-8 with dismissal at 11:45am.  Early 

childhood (Preschool, Pre-K & Extension) will be 

closed that day.   

Third Trimester Offerings 

Third trimester offerings will go to help support St. 

Peter College in Middelburg, South Africa.   

Help Wanted 

Our Savior has an opening for a teacher aid for the 

upcoming school year. If you or someone you know 

is interested or would like more information, please 

contact Lisa Keefer.  

Attendance Line: 517.925.5059 
oursaviorlansing.org ● 517.882.8665 


